
 

 

You’re  Invited 

Mayor Robert Hedlund

invites you to join in the dedication of  

King Oak Hill Park 

Monday, October 22, 2018, 2pm  

Entrance at Emery Lane.  

Ribbon cutting under the pavilion. 

Rain or Shine. Parking available on site. 

Questions? Contact 781-340-5015 

Department of Planning and  

Community Development 
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